Hoimil

HIGH-DEFINITION MULTIMEDIA INTERFACE

HDMI Licensing Administrator, Inc.
550 S. Winchester Blvd, Suite 515
San Jose, CA 95128

February 12, 2018

Masahiro Aya

SHARP CORPORATION

Tochigi Development Center

Digital Information Appliance Division
Yaita, Tochigi 329-2193

Japan

Subject: Confirmation of HDMI Compliance Testing for PN-UH701

Dear Masahiro Aya,

Thank you for submitting your HDMI Compliance Testing Application, CDF, Test
Results Form and Confirmation Letter. Our records indicate your passing test
results as follows:

Type of Test: Self-test
HDMI CTS Version: 2.0
Date Passed: 02/09/2018

This letter confirms our receipt of both the test results and the required testing
documentation.

We wish you much success with your HDMI plans. Please contact us if we can be
of assistance.

Kind regards,

Kati Selan
Adopter Services Program Manager
HDMI Licensing Administrator, Inc.
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